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Welcome to ClubHub!
ClubHub is a biweekly newsletter that goes out to club officers in order
to keep you in the loop! Keep reading to learn about important updates
and opportunities for your student org!

In this edition of ClubHub...

SAVE THE DATE: Student Organization
Leadership Conference

Save the date for our inaugural
Student Organization Leadership
Conference on Friday, September
22nd in Emerson Suites! Between 1pm
to 5pm we will have a variety of
workshops to help Student
Organization leaders and their Advisors
learn the hard and soft skills necessary
for running a Student Organization at
IC. Themes of workshops include
team-building, diversity in your
organization, and SGC Appropriations
Committee funding!

Receive Recognition credit for Block 1 AND Block 2
Receive "SGC funding Workshop" credit (if attending the
SGC Appropriations Committee Session)
Network with fellow Student Organization Leaders and
Advisors
Learn new skills to help you run your Organization
 Enter into our Student Organization raffle to win: A
personalized tablecloth for your org to table with!

Benefits of Attending includes

RSVP on IC Engage here
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https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/event/9309628


The Student Activities Center Form (SAC) is now open and taking submissions!

Student Activities Center Form

On this form you will be able to:

Reserve event supplies, such as card swipes and our
brand new walkie talkie set
Check out Tabling kits, complete with a blue table
cloth, clip board, pens, and sign holder
Request our Popcorn Machine for your movie nights
and other events
Reserve Speakers and microphone set
Request OSE storage to store organization-related
items
Reserve the brand new SAC Conference Room for
meetings and small events

Check out the
form here

If you have questions about the Re-Recognition Process or you are interested
in starting a new Organization, please email studentorgs@ithaca.edu!

Student Activities Center Summer Re-Design!
Over the summer, the Student
Activities Center Form (SAC)
got some upgrades!
 
We now have a SAC
Conference Room, where
Student Organizations can
reserve the space for
meetings and small events.
This space has new
conference tables and chairs,
white boards, and easy outlet
access. We also have
dedicated lounge spaces and
a sensory spot where students
can come to relax and de-
stress. Come check out the
SAC!

REMINDER: Re-Recognition NOW OPEN!
The annual Re-Recognition

process for returning student
organizations is now open!

Please visit our website and look
over the image below for details

on the steps to the process -
note that it looks a little
different than last year!

 
If you have questions about the
Re-Recognition Process or you
are interested in starting a new

Organization, please email
studentorgs@ithaca.edu!

https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/579427
https://www.ithaca.edu/office-student-engagement/student-organizations-and-clubs/recognition-process
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Campus Center Weekly Programming
Hey Student Orgs! Are you looking for a place to host weekly or bi-weekly
events funded by the college? Well, look no further!

The Office of Student Engagement (OSE) is
seeking interested clubs/organizations to
host events in Campus Center’s IC Square.
There are so many benefits to hosting your
events in IC Square! These include:

A stipend of $1,000 for weekly events or
$500 for biweekly events

Heightened advertising presence

Programming consultation and support

Increased membership and
interest/involvement

Increased presence on campus

Sign up now for a time slot before they all
fill up! The deadline to fill out this Engage
Form is September 17th. Please reach out
to studentorgs@ithaca.edu or
ose@ithaca.edu if you have any questions
or concerns. We would love to have your
club host events in IC Square! 

Student Org leaders have a lot
of leadership wisdom to share!
Why not present on your
leadership experiences and
areas of passion? It's not just a
great public speaking
opportunity, presenting an SLI
gives student leaders a
platform to share their
experiences and inspire each
other. If this interests you,
check out our website!!

Host an SLI!

Meet the 
SOS Team!

For further questions regarding
the SOS team, please email
studentorgs@ithaca.edu!

That’s all for this edition. Made it this far? You’re eligible to enter the
tablecloth raffle for your org! Enter here

https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/499751
https://www.ithaca.edu/office-student-engagement/leadership-development/student-leadership-institute/student-leadership-institute-proposals
https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/607841

